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PURPOSE 

BC Financial Services Authority (“BCFSA”) is issuing annual supplemental information reporting 

requirements for B.C. credit unions beginning with the September/December 2022 annual filings. 

Regulatory Statement No. 22-004: Annual Supplemental Information Form outlines the reporting 

requirements and is posted on BCFSA’s website. 

The Annual Supplemental Information Form is additional to the Annual Financial and Statistical Return 

(“FSR”) filing requirement and must be submitted electronically through BCFSA’s Integrated Regulatory 

Information System (“IRIS”) Portal by completing the webform in the annual IRIS submission titled “Annual 

Supplemental Information Form”.  

The information is requested for the Credit Union Deposit Insurance Corporation of British Columbia 

(“CUDIC”), given the recent deposit insurance coverage amendments to the Financial Institutions Act and 

the implementation of the CUDIC Differential Premium System (“DPS”) for assessing deposit insurance 

premiums beginning with the 2023 assessment. For more information, please refer to Advisory No. 22-011: 

Deposit Insurance Coverage Amendments and Advisory No. 21-004: Review & Comment on the Proposed 

DPS. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

If you have any questions or concerns about this Advisory, please contact filings@bcfsa.ca. 

https://www.bcfsa.ca/media/2950/download
https://www.bcfsa.ca/media/2810/download
https://www.bcfsa.ca/media/884/download
mailto:filings@bcfsa.ca

